


 

5. Report from Kelly Page Werder on the SSS Chairs meeting was distributed.  

It was noted that Dr. Werder went before the council received the go 

ahead for the council to attend.   

 

6. Attendance of a Council member at the individual school meetings:           

Dr. Manning told the council that the Chairs did not want a council member 


